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Policy of the board

19 December 2018

The new board has selected several points of attention for the coming period.

Promotion and communication

The highest priority is updating our website. Starting in January, we have to move to Hornet as well
and with this change we would also like to start using a newly made website. We already started
updating this website and will continue in order to make the entire site up to date again.

Next to, and in combination with this, we would also like to promote our services more. There are
a few ways in which we will do this. Firstly, we want to promote services we o�er. These are, for
example, Gitlab, Hornet and GameColos. This might be done via posters or the newly made mailing
list (see next part). Secondly, we will make a mailing list to which groups or committees can subscribe.
Via this mailing list we would like to mail information that might be nice for associations to know, but
not necessary (such as E�cient IP or projects we are working on).

Finally, which would already be done when updating the website, the site must o�er up to date
information about the services we provide.

Future Proo�ng

We noticed that many of our systems have some issues with being dependent on a small subset of
people within SNT. If, for whatever reason, these people suddenly leave SNT, much time would be
spent looking for how these systems work. Therefore, we think it would be useful to document many
of the things we, as well as committees, do.

This coming board term, we would like to focus on making a new strategic plan for the coming years.
This is to clarify what our vision is now and how we think SNT should be in 5 years. With such a
plan, we aim to create more consistency throughout the coming years.

Next to this, we would also like to take a look at the �nancial part. We noticed some inconsistencies
with reservations and budgets and we would like to smooth this out, while making sure to document
why certain decisions were made.

Lastly, we think it might come in very handy to look at some ticketing and CRM systems for both
the Helpdesk and the secretary. In this way, we have consistency throughout SNT and it would make
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many tasks of both the Helpdesk and secretary way easier.


